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Thank you for your recent gift for Macon’s India Trip. He is all set to leave on 
October 22 and return on November 3, 2017. Praise God with us that all 
Macon's trip expenses are paid through gifts like yours. Thanks for sending 
him on this journey.

Pray for wisdom, safety and discernment for Macon, our pastor, John Parker 
and the NTM leadership team traveling with him. This is an incredible 
opportunity for them to see firsthand what it will take to reach the many ethnic 
people groups in India’s complex religious environment. Your prayers will 
have an eternal impact for these unreached, marginalized people groups.

When Macon returns, on November 3, we only have one day to prepare for 
our trip to Barcelona Spain, where we will be attending the Ethnos360 
European leadership conference. Pray all goes well for our connections, and 
for an effective conference with our European partners November 7-12, 2017.

Thank you,

Macon and Katy

Dear Friends,


